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Dear	LIMOCOIN	community	for	INDIA,	
	
At	this	time	of	sparkling	celebrations,	I	would	like	to	wish	you	all	a	happy	Diwali.	
May	the	light	of	Diwali	illuminate	your	homes	with	joy	and	happiness.	May	the	
glow	of	candles	and	firecrackers	dispel	the	darkness,	bringing	about	the	triumph	
of	light	over	darkness,	of	good	over	evil.	
	
On	 this	 sacred	 day,	 I	 would	 particularly	 like	 to	 salute	 all	 those	 who	 support	
Limocoin	in	India.	You	are	the	bold	pioneers	who	saw	the	promise	in	blockchain	
technology	and	persevered	to	integrate	it	into	Indian	society.	This	integration	has	
not	been	a	short	journey,	it	has	been	marked	by	countless	challenges	to	overcome,	
many	obstacles	to	overcome.	
	
To	the	developers	who	coded	late	into	the	night,	to	the	investors	who	bet	on	this	
new	 technology,	 to	 the	 regulators	 who	 opened	 their	 minds	 to	 a	 new	 way	 of	
economic	thinking,	even	to	the	sceptics	who	asked	tough	but	necessary	questions	
-	you	all	played	a	part	in	making	this	financial	revolution	happen.	And	it	was	your	
unwavering	 belief	 in	 the	 potential	 of	 Limocoin	 that	 enabled	 its	 successful	
integration.	
	
During	 this	 Festival	 of	 Lights,	 I	 hope	 you	will	 remember	 that	 you	 are	 part	 of	
something	bigger,	a	 family,	Liyeplimal	 family.	You	are	changing	 the	economic	
landscape	of	the	nation	and,	by	extension,	the	globe.	You	burn	with	the	energy	of	
a	Diwali	candle,	lighting	the	way	for	those	still	in	darkness.	
	
As	 we	 welcome	 a	 new	Hindu	 year	 with	 Diwali,	 I	 hope	 you	 will	 continue	 to	
support	 Limocoin	 in	 its	 journey	 to	 become	 an	 influential	 force	 in	 the	 Indian	
economy.	May	we	all	shine	together	in	this	journey	towards	progress.	
	
Once	 again,	 a	 Happy	 Diwali	 to	 all,	 may	 this	 festive	 season	 bring	 light,	 joy,	
prosperity	and	success	to	your	homes	and	lives.	
	
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
Emile	Parfait	SIMB	
CEO	and	Founder	


